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This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Information Charter before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. Our
Customer Privacy Notice sets out how we handle personal data in accordance w

 

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice
which can be accessed by clicking this link.

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or
confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the
intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon
them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe
you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to
monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for
other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and
any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as
a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all
necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the
opinions or policies of the Inspectorate.
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Please consider the environment before printing this email.
If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and immediately delete this message and any attachment 
hereto and/or copy hereof, as such message contains confidential information intended solely for the individual or entity to whom it 
is addressed. The use or disclosure of such information to third parties is prohibited by law and may give rise to civil or criminal 
liability.
The views presented in this message are solely those of the author(s) and do not necessarily represent the opinion of Scottish 
Power Energy Networks Holdings Ltd. or any company of its group. Neither Scottish Power Energy Networks Holdings Ltd. nor any 
company of its group guarantees the integrity, security or proper receipt of this message. Likewise, neither Scottish Power Energy 
Networks Holdings Ltd. nor any company of its group accepts any liability whatsoever for any possible damages arising from, or in 
connection with, data interception, software viruses or manipulation by third parties.






